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2021/22 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE  

PRESIDENT      John Pearce 

VICE PRESIDENT       Ronnie Brown 

SECRETARY       Zoey Chapman  

TREASURER      Pat Hogan 

CLUB CAPTAIN      Les Nicholson  

COMMITTEE MEMBERS       Paulette Lindley  

       Rick Pask  

       Steven Griffiths 

AUGUST 2022 FIXTURES 

Thursday 4th 
VETS’ Calliope Open 
Trophy Donor – Calliope District 
Community Bank 
SATURDAY 6th 

Monthly Medal – Single Stroke 
Trophy Donor – Club 
SATURDAY 13th 

Single Stroke 
Trophy Donor - Club 
TUESDAY 16th  
VETS’ CQ OPEN at North R’ton 
FRIDAY 19th  
Vets’ Emu Park OPEN. 
9.30 Shotgun start. 
SATURDAY 20th 

Single Stroke 
Trophy Donor – Club 
SUNDAY 21st  

Juniors’ Calliope Open 
Trophy Donor – Calliope District 
Community Bank 
FRIDAY 26th  
LADIES’ CALLIOPE OPEN 
Trophy Donor – Calliope District 
Community Bank 
SATURDAY 27TH 

Single Stroke 
Trophy Donor - Club 
SUNDAY 28TH  
MEN’S CALLIOPE OPEN 
Trophy Donor – Calliope District 
Community Bank 

 

A big “thank you” goes out to 

the Calliope & Gladstone 
Community Bank & Calliope Rural 
Traders for their ongoing support 
of our Club.  
 

Playing on our Course 
All members (Full, Bulk, Social and Lifestyle) are advised that upon 
arrival, you are required to attend the new Golf Shop in the 
Clubhouse and book in before going on to the course for any round 
of golf. This also includes the use of the practice facilities and is 
necessary for everyone’s safety and wellbeing. 
Lifestyle Members are also reminded to swipe their card each & 
every time they attend. 

The Clubhouse is now OPEN 7 days a week.  

Membership Reminder 
2022 - 2023 MEMBERSHIPS WERE DUE ON 1ST JULY 2022 AS WELL 
AS PRIVATE BUGGY FEES & FEES FOR STORAGE OF PRIVATE 
BUGGIES ON CLUB GROUNDS.  PLEASE PAY AT CLUBHOUSE 
From Monday 15th August 2022, unfinancial Members will be 
required to pay Visitors prices for Golf, Buggy Hire & Bar Purchases. 
As an unfinancial member you may have your AGU handicap 
suspended by Golf-Link if your membership is not paid. 
 

Dates to remember 
AGM to be held at the Clubhouse on Sunday 11th Sept at 1.00pm. 
Please make an effort to be there. 
Keep the 2nd of September free to support Whippy Griggs, the 
whip cracker who will be performing here at the Golf Club. 
We are also running a Father’s Day raffle for the TORO Garden 
Equipment that will be drawn on the night. Tickets $5 at the Bar. 

New Venue Manager 
Due to increased opening hours, the Committee has decided to 
appoint a new Venue Manager on a trial basis.  The new Manager 
will be Mr. John Pearce who will take up the role in September 
2022. 

Working Bee 
A working bee is scheduled for Sunday 21st August at 8.00am. 

SUNDAY AFTERNOON CHOOK RUN 
2 Person Ambrose over 9 holes with a 1.30pm Shotgun start. 
Chooks & beers will be allocated to the Winners and for Pin Shots. 
There will also be a card draw for the remaining prizes, giving all a 
chance to Win!!!! Please arrive by 1.00pm for a prompt start.  
Contact the Clubhouse Golf Shop on 49 757 454 
DONATIONS – Calling for any working second-hand tools. If you have any tools 
that you are interested in donating to the Club, please email 
calcub@bigpond.net.au and our Workshop co-ordinator will be in contact. 
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